BOARD OF SELECTMEN MEETING

Tuesday, December 11, 2018 (following Health meeting). 5:35

Board members present: James Consolati, Matthew Puntin, Michael Curtin & Town Administrator-Molly Curtin-Schaefer.

Mail was read, previous minutes and treasury warrants were approved.

Mail reviewed: DCR advertisement, building permit #462, MEMA letter to update our Multi Hazard Mitigation Plan, DOR tax rate approval.

PUBLIC COMMENT: NONE

Schoolhouse Advisory Committee – The Board accepted a resignation letter from Carol Hardy-Fanta as of December 4, 2018.

EMPLOYEE BONUS: The Board unanimously approved a bonus for the employees as they did last year.

BREAKNECK ROAD: The bank of Hop Brook is eroding along the shoulder of the road and in danger of undermining the road. Matthew Puntin of the Conservation Commission will inspect tomorrow and he may issue an emergency permit depending on the findings. Possible work to be allowed will be installation of boulders to reinforce bank at edge of road. No excavation will be used.

HIGHWAY DEPT.: Noah Choquette will look into guardrails for Main Road (near Webster Road) and Stonebridge Ways.

Adjourned 5:46

James Consolati, Chairman

Matthew Puntin Clerk

Michael Curtin, Member

BOARD OF SELECTMEN / BOARD OF HEALTH

Date:_	December	11,2018	
	Time :	Name:	
	5:30	Nout Chaquette	
		7	
	· .		
		·····	
			·
	4		Provide
	<u> </u>		